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Sunday Nights 5:30 – 7:45 PM 

For ages 7th – 12th grades 

September- May 

 

  

 

 

            “STRAIGHT STREET COFFEE HOUSE”  

                Serving Free coffee & other goodies!!!             
       

               Every Sunday Morning at VBC   
                Before and After Sunday School  

                   From 9:30-9:45 AM, 10:45-11:00 AM  
 

                            COME ENJOY A CUP OF COFFEE & FELLOWSHIP!! 

 

  
 

TONIGHT- REGULAR MEETING 5:30 – 7:45PM 
 

 

 

 

Church Lawn Mowing 
Volunteer Sign-up on Bulletin 
Board. See Jerry Harris for 
questions. 616.292.5275 

NEW ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS 
Continues next Week…  “Untethered” is a video series and 

will be led by Mike Clark. This class will be for All Adults 

and grades 9th-12th in the auditorium. “Statistics claim that a 

whopping 60 to 80 percent of evangelical kids will 

“backslide.” Even in the Bible Belt. What is going on? Why 

are Christian losses growing while Christian converts are 

decreasing? This class will look at answering these questions 

and talk about solutions to change these statistics.  Join us! 

 

AWANA GRAND PRIX 
Sunday, March 18 at 3PM 

 

There will be 3 divisions: 
1. Sparks & Cubbies (Preschool –grade 2) 
2. VBC CLUB (grades 3-6) 
3. Open Division (grades 7- adults) 

CAR MAKING DAY-This Friday, March 9 from 6-8:30pm. 
If you would like some help building or painting your car, we 
will have saws and paint available. When your car is ready, 
you can bring it Wednesday nights to have it weighed. Cars 
cannot weigh  more than 5oz.Cars may be purchased for $4 
each. For more information contact Dan Acker 616.537.5043  
                             or Rob Trowbridge 517.726.0221 

 

Mission Trip Needs: 
1. We are in need of Large Suitcases- 

preferably ones with wheels that you do not 

want back. These will be used to take items 

required to for our trip to Haiti, but we will 

leave there when we return home.  

2. We are need of various required food  items. There is a 

sign-up sheet on the Word Of Life bulletin Board near the 

CAC. Please sign-up. You may also donate money to help 

purchase items that are needed. Please see Sara Martin for 

any questions or concerns you may have regarding the trip. 

  

 
Attention Church Families- we are looking for people 

willing to host a fellowship get-together at their home.  

This could be for a campfire, swimming, game night, 

hayride, Sing-along, etc…. anything you would like to host 

sometime throught the year.  If you are interested or have 

any questions, please talk to Pastor Joe. 


